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Chair Prozanski and Senators Thatcher, Gelser Blouin, Linthicum and Manning, Jr., 

 

Oregon’s sentencing laws do not adequately allow judges to consider the impact of 

domestic violence on survivors. 

 

SB 1070 will allow for more just sentencing for survivors of domestic violence who 

become criminal defendants by virtue of the abuse they suffered; and be a significant 

step toward much needed care and support for incarcerated survivors. 

 

Please pass SB 1070. 

 

Thank you. 


